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AWARENESS PROGRAMME TO AVOID USE OF SINGLE USE 

PLASTICS 

Single use plastic waste is a serious environmental concern as it is non-biodegradable 

and contributes in polluting the environment. Under Bharat Amrut Mohatsav, the week of 4th – 

10th October was allocated to hold events for creating awareness to phase out single use 

plastics by 31st July, 2022. “Awareness Programme to Avoid Use of Single Use Plastics” was 

organised on 7th October, 2021. The chief guests of the programme were Er. Archana Tripathi 

and Er. Sanjeev Tripathi, Brand Ambassador Swachhata, Nagar Nigam, Prayagraj. The 

programme commenced by an introduction speech by the Sr. Technical Officer Dr. S.D. Shukla, 

thereby a welcome address of chief guests by Head of FRCER, Dr. Sanjay Singh. Chief guests 

talked about different environmental degradation caused by single use plastics and 

alternatives through which its use may be prevented in daily life. To encourage the audience, 

they also shared their story of living a zero-waste lifestyle and how they made it possible for 

themselves.  

Er. Sanjeev Tripathi showed the audience a plastic waste bottle in which he had 

collected a year’s waste plastic from his home and informed that it becomes compact like a 

brick and can be used in road construction. The chief guests were presented a memento by 

Dr. Sanjay Singh and Dr. Anita Tomar, thereafter vote of thanks was given by Mr. Sajan Kumar. 

After conclusion of the programme an outdoor activity of waste plastic picking was organised. 

The programme was hosted by Mr. Aman Kumar Mishra; Senior Scientist Dr. Anita Tomar, 

Scientist Dr. Anubha Srivastava, Technical Officer Mr. Ratan Gupta, and other researchers and 

Ph.D. scholars were present in the event. 

     



             

     



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


